Minutes of the Coatesville-Clay Township Public Library

Board of Trustees

Wednesday, August 15, 2018
Coatesville Clay Township Public Library

The Coatesville Clay Township Public Library Board Members met for a regularly scheduled meeting on August 15, 2018, at 5:30 p.m. in the Library community room.  Board members present were Shelly Starbuck, Judy Sexton, Kathy Blake, Larry McCubbin, Carla Gill, and Korleen Bledsoe, Librarian.  
I. Approval of Minutes- The July 10, 2018, minutes were read and approved.   
II. Old Business
· Upcoming Town Initiatives- 
· Movie Night- August 25th
· September 8th Car Cruise-In
· Review of 2019 budget proposal-  Met with Department of Local Government Finance on August 10, 2018.

· Summer 2018 Reading Program Wrap Up-  Very successful program with good attendance.  The Board expressed appreciate to the participants and Jill Harris for leading the program.
III. New Business
· Check # 7970- written on July 14, 2018 for $462.50 to Butlers LP due to timing issues to receive propane discount.  
· September 11th Meeting-  Public Hearing for budget estimates; October 9th meeting will be Budget Adoption.  
IV.  Adjournment

Meeting was dismissed by Board President, Shelly Starbuck at approximately 6:00 p.m.
